OISRA Board of Directors Action November 9, 2017

Board created a statement from the OISRA Board of Directors in response to the question: "Why is OISRA inviting non-OISRA skiers to the 2018 Alpine State Championship?"

The OISRA is fulfilling a request made by the Oregon Athletic Directors in 2015 to hold a state championship event where all high school alpine ski athletes have the opportunity to qualify to compete. At this time, the OISRA is inviting all high school skiers to register to qualify to compete in the 2018 event.

Approved unanimously by email vote by Board Members:

Laurie Martin Eric Martin Jason Gillies Ryan Rooper Spencer Raymond